
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                23rd June 2023 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘HONESTY’ 

 
‘It takes strength and courage to admit the 

truth’ 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

30 Jun  New Nursery Visits (Nursery closed) 
 
30 Jun  2H Biscuit Day 
 
 3  Jul   Sports Day RM 11am 1K 1pm 2H 2pm 
 4  Jul   Sports Day RG 11am 1D 1pm 2W 2pm 
 
 4  Jul   Junior Walkaround for Y2 Parents 
             2.30pm (letter sent home) 
 
 6  Jul   New Reception Teddy Bears Picnic 
 
 6  Jul   Junior Walkaround for Y2 Parents 
             9.00am (letter sent home) 
 
10 Jul   Junior Transition Parent Meeting 
             2.30pm (letter sent home) 
 
10 Jul   New Y1 Parent Meeting 2.30pm 
11 Jul    New Y2 Parent Meeting 2.30pm 
11 Jul    Y2 Leavers  Celebration 9.15am 
 
13 Jul   RM Class Assembly 9.00am 
14 Jul   Y2 Leavers Party 
18 Jul   Break up for summer 1.15pm 
19 Jul   Inset Day (school closed) 
 

New Reception 
 

Thank you to all those parents who attended 
the information meetings on Thursday. For 
children who are currently in Nursery and 
who will be starting Reception in September 
there is a Teddy Bear’s Picnic on Thursday 
6th July (please note change of date due to 
industrial strike action). A letter with your 
time of arrival has been sent home….don’t 
forget your teddy bear! 
 

 
 

Nursery 
 
Nursery will be closed all day on Friday 30th 
June 2023. This is to accommodate visits for 
the new children who will be starting in 
September. 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 
 
 
07871782263   - School Mobile 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  Miss McGowan       94% 
Daffodils Mrs. Mullock          97%              
                    Mrs Gordon 
Poppies Miss Kervin           97% 
Tulips  Mrs. Davin           97% 
Snowdrops Miss Haynes           94% 
Sunflowers Mrs. White           90% 
 
3 classes in green this week – well 
done to  Daffodils, Poppies and 
Tulips for fabulous attendance – keep 
it up! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

95% 
 

Our attendance motto is: 
 

In school, on time, every day! 
Dojos are given to every child in 
school before registers close. 

 
School begins at 8.50a.m. 

 

Clubs 

Clubs have now finished for the year – we hope 
everyone has enjoyed taking part. A new range 
of clubs will be available in September. 

 

 
 

 
ASD Question and Answer Session 

Delivered by the Liverpool ASD Team 
 

Come and join us for a coffee afternoon  
discussing all things ASD. 

 
27th June 2023 

1-3 pm 
Parent Room   

 

The session is an opportunity for parent/carers to talk in a 
friendly setting and ask any questions they may have or discuss 
concerns about their child. 

The session is targeted at parents/carers who have concerns 
with Social Communication & Social Interaction, if your child is 
awaiting an ASD assessment or has an ASD diagnosis 

If you would like to attend the session please ring the school office 
and speak to Mrs Davidson. 0151 228 4069. 

 

 

 

Lost Property 
 

Isaac Pover and Ava Petley in 1K have mislaid 
their school sweatshirt/hoodie. Both items 
have their names in. Please check your child’s 
uniform in case they have been taken home 
by mistake and if found please return to 
school. Thank you. 


